
Pennies for Paulding 
 

Hope for Christmas is a non-profit organization that provides toys, food, and 
clothing for thousands of underprivileged children (ages infant through 18 
years) in Paulding County during the holiday season. Often times, these toys 
are one of the few bright spots for a child during this time of year. "Pennies 
for Paulding" is the county wide fund raiser that occurs prior to Thanksgiving 
to raise funds for this organization. This project provides students and staff 
members an opportunity to make a difference in our community. We hope 
to once again lead the way in helping the holidays be brighter for families in 
Paulding. Please help us meet the needs of our families by bringing in coins, 
cash, or checks payable to Hope for Christmas in a sealed Zip Lock bag with 
the total recorded on the bag and your child’s homeroom teacher listed on 
the bag. The homeroom that brings in the most money will earn a Pizza 
Party!!!  The House that brings in the most money will earn 100 Points in 
Chips!!!  
  

 

October 26th -  
November 6th, 2020 

 

        

                                                      


